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8 September 2022 
 
ParentPay Activation Letter 
 
 
If you have not registered an account with us on ParentPay, you should now have received an activation email. This 
email has been sent from ParentPay and not the school. If you do not receive this email, please contact the school 
office to check the details we hold are correct. Please check your junk email first! 
 
As previously communicated, children in Reception will have the option of choosing either the hot main or 
vegetarian meal next week (w/c 12th September) if they do not have a packed lunch. Once registered, meals can be 
ordered from w/c 19th September until October half term.  
 
Meals must be ordered by midnight Sunday for the following week. For the w/c 19th September meal bookings must 
be made by midnight on Sunday 11th September, if you do not book meals by the cutoff date a packed lunch will 
need to be provided. 
 
Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to universal free school meals during term time, you will still 
need to login to ParentPay and confirm your bookings, but you will not be asked to pay. A meal is booked when it 
shows green, please see below. 
 

 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal  
 

 
 


